
 

 

Cashless Cafeteria System 

Dear Parents: 

Please remember to frequently check your cafeteria account balance at www.k12paymentcenter.com. 

To receive low balance notifications, you would need to purchase the premium service ($10.00 one time 

charge).   

Once your child’s account is $10.00 overdrawn, the account will be locked until payment is made on the 

K12 Payment Center website.  Your credit card is not automatically charged for negative balances.  You 

would need to click on the “Make a Payment” tab and charge a specific amount on your credit card to 

cover the negative balance.  Please allow 24 hours for the payment to be applied to your child’s account.  

Your child would need to bring lunch from home until the payment appears in your child’s account. 

If you have any questions, please call Mrs. Barbara Schimpf at 732-741-3363 then 2 at the menu prompt.  

Thank you. 

 

http://www.k12paymentcenter.com/

